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Arkansas Judiciary Posting Court Closings, Cancellations,  
and Changes in Operations to its Website 

 
Courts across Arkansas are changing operations in response to concerns over 
COVID-19. The public can view closings, cancellations, and changes on a 
dedicated page on the Judiciary’s website: 
 
https://www.arcourts.gov/news/judiciary-closings-cancellations-changes 
 
The page also allows courts in the state to submit closures and other changes to 
their operations in order to keep communications as accurate and up-to-date as 
possible.  
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